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Update on progress with Olemoncho Electric Fencing Project

Above photo of Olemoncho primary school
 

We are well on our way of reaching our goal of $7,878.00 to provide 
Solar Powered Electric Fencing for the Olemoncho Primary School.   

KSP is grateful for the generous donation from the Ramsey Shirk Fund of 
the Community Foundation for Monterey County.  

To date we have raised $4,278.00 – now we need your help to raise an 
additional $3,600 to reach our goal. 

At the end of May, we would like to tell the Olemoncho school that their 
fencing project is a go! 

 
Why this is so important:

https://app.flashissue.com/newsletters/kenyanschoolproject.com
https://app.flashissue.com/newsletters/kenyanschoolproject.com


The school needs electric fencing to protect children from encounters with 
wildlife, which often lead to death for the animals and injury to the children.  

 
 

If you have not yet supported this project, please consider making a gift, 
now.

Click here to donate to KSP 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The pictures above and below show children playing in the school yard which is open. 
 Current fencing is inadequate or missing altogether.  Often the children must stay 

inside the classrooms to avoid contact with elephants and other wild animals.  Even 
going to the outhouse or to the water spigot, can be risky

.

http://kenyanschoolproject.org/donate.htm


 

Roaming elephants are very dangerous, especially when mothers are 
protecting their young.

 

 

Please help us protect children and the elephants! 
Your tax-deductible donation will go a long way for the 

Olemoncho School. 
Please donate now!
Every little bit helps!



 
The Kenyan School Project is grateful to receive both small and large contributions and
we hope you will consider a tax-deductible contribution today.  We have no salaries –
KSP is a 100% volunteer organization so your contribution will go directly to funding

the fencing for the Olemoncho school.

The Kenyan School Project is a small non-profit organization working to improve the
lives of children in Kenya by promoting better educational opportunities and health. 

We take on one small project at a time.  

http://kenyanschoolproject.org

 
 Please consider a tax deductible contribution – Donate Now.

 

 

 

Mailing address: Kenyan School Project, 4559 CENTER RD, LOPEZ ISLAND, WA,
98261, US
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